
 
 
 

Ref:  EIR 1944 

 

8th August 2018 

 

Mr  

Director 

River Faughan Anglers 

Campbell Park  

Belfast     BT4 3FH                

    

Email:  @yahoo.co.uk 

  

  

Dear Mr  

Re:  EIR 1944 – revised habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) for planning 

application A/2014/0495/F  

 

I refer to your email correspondence dated 13th July 2018 requesting information on 

the above under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.  

 

Request: 

Please provide me with copies of any/all correspondence between DC&SDC and 

SES between 8 April and 13 April 2018.  

 

Response:   

Derry City and Strabane District Council does not hold any information in relation to 

your request. There was no correspondence between Council and SES between 8 

April and 13 April 2018. 

 

If you are dissatisfied with how the Council handled your request for information, you 

have the right to request that the Council formally review this decision.  If you wish 

to do so, please write to John Kelpie, Town Clerk and Chief Executive, Derry City and 

Strabane District Council, 98 Strand Road, Derry, BT48 7NN. 

 

Should you remain dissatisfied following the Council’s internal review, you can seek 

an independent review from the Information Commission.  Requests for an 

independent review should be made in writing to: 

 

  

 

mailto:dean.blackwood@yahoo.co.uk


The Information Commissioner 

 Wycliffe House 

 Water Lane 

 Wilmslow 

 Cheshire  SK9 5AF 

email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

However, I would advise you that the Information Commissioner has indicated that a 

review will not be undertaken unless the Council has first had an opportunity to re-

consider its decision. 

 

If you have any queries in relation to this response, please contact me on the details 

given above.  

 

 

 

mailto:casework@ico.org.uk

